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Dear Moose families,

Please attend one of the two Open House overflow meetings at Woodland Elementary School on

Monday, February 5th or Tuesday, February 6th from 5:30 to 7:30 pm if you would like more

clarification on the boundary scenarios presented.  We realize this is a difficult decision for Moose

Nation, and we have appreciated everyone’s support since we opened in 2018.  Our building capacity is

650 students, and we have been over capacity since 2019, hitting an all-time high of 1,005 two years

ago.  We are currently projected to have 850 students by December of 2024.  Enrollment numbers at

this level have a severe impact on the day-to-day function of Altitude Elementary School, especially

during lunch and recess times.  It also limits our ability to focus on the achievement of our students

when more time is needed for the logistics of our operation.  

We are fortunate that Woodland Elementary is under capacity and has room to help with the

overcrowding at Altitude Elementary.  This will help both schools provide the best programming for our

students (both Moose and Bears).  A few years ago when Altitude opened, many families did not want to

leave Coyote Hills, Pine Ridge, and Black Forest Hills.  This feeling soon dissipated as Moose Nation

came into shape.  The same thing will happen as Woodland welcomes new families to Bear Country.  We

are all Cherry Creek Schools, where our 53,000 students receive the best education in Colorado.

We know this change will be hard for our community, but it will help both schools continue to be

Dedicated to Excellence.

====================================

Parent-teacher conferences are March 4th – March 8th.  You should be receiving a Sign-Up Genius from

your student’s teacher today.

I came across an article about conferences entitled, Making the most of a teacher conference by R. Kim

Herrell, and I thought I would share a few excerpts with you.

First of all, please go to conferences. If you want your child to be interested in school, please show interest in
your child’s school experience. Go to conferences every time, but especially attend the last conference at a
school and the first conference at the new school. These are the transition conferences. It will help you
understand the sometimes-difficult shift your child may experience when changing schools and levels. Our
curriculum and standards have changed over the past two years, and we’d love to share our MOOSEFOLIOS
with you!



Come sit with your teacher and your child, please, and learn about how your child learns and what they are
doing in the classroom environment. Listen to your child talk about the joys and challenges of learning that
particular subject. Don’t look at individual grades, but look at the trends in your child’s learning. Hear what
the teacher has planned as far as outcomes in the class, and how every student can contribute to the learning
happening in the entire class. All of this will give you talking points for further conversations with your child.
Continuing the conversation at home keeps a spotlight on the importance of learning.

I reiterate: Please go to conferences. Support your child. Please, also, support your child’s teacher and school.
Everyone is pretty nervous in these days of cut and stretched dollars. Come with an open hand and open ears
and you will find the same. A child’s teacher will celebrate your child’s success and behavior with you.
Continue that celebration and conversation about education at home. Together, we are the change education
needs. (Making the most of a teacher conference by R. Kim Herrell).

Our goal is to have 100% participation in each classroom at Altitude.  Thank you for your help in

achieving our goal.

====================================

Please help us get the word out for all pre-kindergarten and kindergarten students in the Altitude

Elementary attendance area to go register their students as soon as they can!  We are in the process of

evaluating our enrollment to determine our staffing for the 2024-2025 school year.  It is a great help if

we have a good handle on our numbers so we can keep our class sizes down and build a solid staffing

plan.  If you know of any pre-kindergarten or kindergarten Altitude Moose for the 2024-2025 school

year, please tell them to go register right away (more info can be found within this newsletter)!  

Please do not forget that January 29th - February 16th is our Make-A-Wish/Quarters for Kids drive.  

The money raised will go towards Cherokee Trail High School’s Make-A-Wish efforts.  Each year CTHS

and all of its feeder schools raise money to support the Make-A-Wish Foundation to help make a very ill

child’s wishes come true!  Every quarter that our students (grades K-5) turn in earns them a raffle ticket

– a winner from each grade (K-5) will be drawn to accompany Mr. Schleich and Ms. Kimpton to attend

lunch as well as the CTHS Make-A-Wish Assembly on Friday, February 16th.  Thank you for helping us

help others and for your support of our Service value at Altitude! 

Sincerely,

Scott

The PTCO general meeting originally scheduled for February 6th has
been canceled. We are asking that families attend one of the two

community meetings at Woodland ES on February 5th or 6th instead!



February 1: Registration Opens for UPK and Kindergarten

February 1: CCSD Donation Drive  begins (toiletries and household items,

only)

February 5: Open House Community Mtg 1 5:30-7:30pm Woodland ES

February 6: Open House Community Mtg 2 5:30-7:30pm Woodland ES

February 12-16: CT Make A Wish Week/ Spirit Week

February 19 and 20: NO SCHOOL

February 20: ALT P.A.S.S. mtg 6pm CLC

Events Snapshot:

Altitude Community,
Thank you from the bottom of our hearts for your generous donations and gifts for our Panther

Partners Gift Drive.  Due to your generosity, forty-nine of our families were able to have the
items they needed for winter break and/or to celebrate any holidays.  We are forever grateful for

our partnership!

Thank you,
Polton Community

Angie Lore, Principal
Courtney Blume, Assistant Principal

Please Help us support
Make-A-Wish!

This week, we started collecting money for the Cherokee Trail High School Make-A-Wish/

Coins for Kids fundraiser! Each year, CTHS and its feeder schools raise money to support the

Make-A-Wish Foundation to help make a critically ill child's wishes come true. Please see

information about sweet Jade below! All the money raised will go towards the Make-A-Wish

program. Every quarter that our students  turn in will earn them a raffle ticket. We also have

Wish Kits (t-shirt, wristband, sticker, tattoo, and 40 raffle tickets) for sale HERE. Please note

that raffle tickets are for students grades K-5 only. Raffle winners will be drawn to

accompany Mr. Schleich and Ms. Kimpton to lunch and the CTHS Make-A-Wish Assembly on

February 16th (families of winning students would need to be able to pick up their student

after school at approximately 3:30pm).  A student from each grade level (K-5) will be chosen.

Thank you for helping us help others, and for leading the way to make wishes come true!

Coins for Kids

https://cherrycreek.revtrak.net/elementary-schools/elementary-schools-a-k/alt/alt-make-a-wish/#/list




choice

prek

pre enroll

admissions

https://www.cherrycreekschools.org/choice
https://www.cherrycreekschools.org/Page/1771
https://www.cherrycreekschools.org/Page/14818
https://www.cherrycreekschools.org/Page/1771


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe2QJql3PsjzWYiHn5V1NQbVxwa1ZBIA6Gb96VYktQowYlyKw/viewform






Black History Month is an annual recognition of the history,
achievements, and influence of the Black community. CCSD

celebrates and honors the contributions Black Americans have
made to U.S. history and culture during Black History Month and

year-round.

http://www.girlsontherunrockies.org/


Calling all dads, grandads, uncles, and other male father-figures
interested in volunteering!

Please click HERE to fill out CCSD’s volunteer application (if you
haven’t already). This must be filled out each year by our volunteers.

Please click HERE to sign-up to be a WatchDOGS volunteer!

https://apps.raptortech.com/Apply/NzU0OmVuLVVT
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4EAEAA2FA6FDC07-watch4#/


https://cdphe.colorado.gov/communicable-diseases/infectious-disease-guidelines-schools-childcare




FROM SEPTEMBER 1, 2023 THROUGH AUGUST 31, 2024, YOUTH 19 AND UNDER CAN

JUST HOP ON BOARD *

RTD is excited to welcome a future generation of transit users to experience all the

benefits at no cost.

Zero Fare for Youth is a one-year pilot program that aims to enhance the lives of RTD

customers and communities by reducing transportation costs for families.

By inviting youth ages 19 and under to ride the bus and train at no cost, we also remove

barriers to education and employment, while creating access to destinations across the

metro Denver region. If you’re new to our system, check out our How to Ride video.

*What Do I Need to Show When I Ride?

To ride at no cost as part of this program, you must be prepared to show one of the

following to the bus operator or fare inspector: current school ID, valid government-

issued ID, alien registration/permanent resident card, Military ID/dependent card with

DOB, RTD-issued youth special discount card.

Click HERE for more information!

https://www.cherrycreekschools.org/Page/2931
https://www.cherrycreekschools.org/Page/2931


Click HERE to Purchase Altitude Spiritwear!

https://altitudespiritwear.com/


http://www.thelearningsource.org/


http://www.thelearningsource.org/


http://www.thelearningsource.org/


English:  
Please contact Heather McDonnell at hmcdonnell2@cherrycreekschools.org for support with this
resource in your language.

 Amharic:      እነዝህን መረጃዎችን በተመለከተ በቋንቋዎ ዕገዛን ለማግኘት ከፈለጉ እባክዎን ተሊሌን በዝህ እሜይል ያግኙዋት

thirpa@cherrycreekschools.org.

Arabic: 
أو org.cherrycreekschools@jsebbahi يرجى االتصال بـ )جميعة صباحي أو جاودة العلمي( على )

org.cherrycreekschools@jdajanialami للحصول على الدعم مع هذا المورد باللغة العربية.

Chinese: 

如有需要，请经由 ctaylor9@cherrycreekschools.org 与凯瑟琳•泰勒联系，以您的语⾔获得此资
源 的⽀持。 

Hindi: 
अपनी भाषा म� इस संसाधन के समन�थ के �लए कृपया जे� रसाइ�थी को  
jrasaily@cherrycreekschools.org पर संपकथ कर�। 

Korean: 
귀하의 언어로 이 자원에 대한 지원을 원하시면 (리아 리) 에게 (llee6@cherrycreekschools.org) 로 문의
하십시오. 

Nepali: 
कृपया जे� रसाइि�थीाइथ jrasaily@cherrycreekschools.org मा तपाइथको भाषामा यो संसाधनको
सहयोगको ि◌ागी स�कथ गननहथ ि◌ोा। 

Russian: 
Пожалуйста, обращайтесь к Ларисе Бака по адресу: lbaca3@cherrycreekschools.org для
получения  поддержки с помощью этого ресурса на своём языке. 

Somali: 
Fadlan la xiriir Omar Nur cinwaanka emaylka onur2@cherrycreekschools.org si aad u hesho
macluumaad ku qoran luqadaada. 

Spanish: 
Si necesita ayuda con este recurso en su idioma, póngase en contacto con Ilse Chavez
Maldonado en  ichavezmaldonado@cherrycreekschools.org, Rosa Han en
rhan4@cherrycreekschools.org, Helena  Gognat en hgognat@cherrycreekschools.org o
Monica Pantoja en mpantoja@cherrycreekschools.org.

Vietnamese: 
Vui lòng liên hệ với Thuý Ngọc tại Lchung2@cherrycreekschools.org để được hỗ trợ về tài
nguyên này  bằng tiếng Việt.


